
 
 
 
 Indiana Division 575 N. Pennsylvania St, Room 254 
  Indianapolis, IN 46204 
  317-226-7475 
  317-226-7341 
   
   
  In Reply Refer To: 
February 9, 2024  HDA-IN 
 
Ms. Lyndsay Quist 
Deputy Commissioner Capital Program Management 
Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) 
100 North Senate Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
 
Dear Ms. Quist:  
 
We have completed our review of INDOT’s Amendment A24-TTPTIP-01 (Tribal Transportation 
Program Transportation Improvement Program) to the FY 2024-2028 Indiana Statewide 
Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) dated February 1, 2024.  This amendment is for 
the:  
 

Tribal Transportation Program Transportation Improvement Program 2023  
https://www.in.gov/indot/files/STIP_A24-TTPTIP-01-draft.pdf  

 
FHWA only recognizes years 20224-2027 in the STIP.  Any projects and/or phases of projects 
added in years outside of 2024-2027 are considered illustrative, and thus ineligible for federal 
funding at this time.    
 
Should you have any questions regarding this approval please contact Erica Tait at 317-226-7481 
or e-mail at erica.tait@dot.gov. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
         For: Jermaine R. Hannon  
      Division Administrator 

 
 

Enclosure 
 
cc:  Michael McNeil, INDOT 
       April Leckie, INDOT 
       La’Kesha Stewart, FHWA 
       

https://www.in.gov/indot/files/STIP_A24-TTPTIP-01-draft.pdf
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February 1, 2024 
 
Mr. Jermaine R. Hannon, Division Administrator 
FHWA Indiana Division 
575 North Pennsylvania St., Room 254 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 
                   
Dear Mr. Hannon: 
 
The Indiana Department of Transportation requests the projects listed in STIP A24-TTPTIP-01 (Tribal 
Transportation Program Transportation Improvement Program) to be incorporated into the 2024-2028 Statewide 
Transportation Improvement Program (STIP).  Any projects and/or phases of projects added in years outside of 
2024-2028 are considered illustrative, and thus ineligible for federal funding at this time. 
 
We have determined that the proposed amendments are: 1) consistent with the transportation plan; 2) the TIP 
remains fiscally constrained in that federal funding resources are sufficient to support the new or modified 
projects; and 3) conform to state and national air quality standards. 
 
Tribal Transportation Program Transportation Improvement Program 2023 
https://www.in.gov/indot/files/STIP_A24-TTPTIP-01-draft.pdf  
 
We request your review and approval of the subject amendment.  Should you have any questions pertaining to 
this amendment, please contact Michael McNeil, STIP Specialist at (317) 232-0223 or at 
mmcneil@indot.in.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
April Leckie, Planning Manager 
Intermediate Range Planning Division 
 
 

https://www.in.gov/indot/files/STIP_A24-TTPTIP-01-draft.pdf
mailto:mmcneil@indot.in.gov
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